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King and Queen County Electoral Board Monthly Meeting 
August 6, 2019 

 
Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, at 8:44 a.m.  The monthly Electoral Board 
was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance were Armistead Ransone, Chairman; 
David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary. 
 
Old Business 
The General Registrar and Electoral Board Chairman attended Risk Limiting Audit Pilot on July 
31, 2019 in Lancaster County. 
 
The General Registrar and Electoral Board members agreed to order 700 ballots for each 
precinct representing 70% of registered voters for the November 5, 2019 election. 
 
L&A Testing will be held on September 9, 2019 in the Hearing Room, located in the County 
Administration Building, 9:00 a.m. 
 
New Business  
The General Registrar and staff attended a mandatory Security County meeting. Name badges 
with photo was received by each staff person. 
 
The General Registrar will send an email to Officers of Elections for a headcount for the 
November 5th election. 
 
The General Registrar will be on vacation August 15-23, 2019.  The office will be covered. 
 
Next meeting, September 9, 2019, 8:00 a.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:59 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary 
 


